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Dawn Paton
From: Virginia Ramsey
Sent: 06 October 2017 11:16
To: Planning
Subject: Responses to applications from Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Council

NYM/2017/0608/FL Application in respect of construction of single storey extension at 17 Summerfield Lane,

Stainsacre.
The Parish Council objects to this application because it is an overdevelopment of the whole site. The question was
also raised about the garage not having any access and in the future being used as a room?

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)






